Dear colleagues,

Prior Checking Notificationsunder Art. 27(3) of Regulation (EC) 45/2001

We would like to inform you that on 13 June 2014 at 15h00, the EDPS will organise a
2 hours training session at our offices, on Prior Checking Notifications. In particular
the following key aspects will be covered:

how to fill in anotification;

what we expect DPOs to send the EDPS in the context of a prior checking
notification under Art. 27(3) of Regulation (EC) 45/2001.

Five DPOs have already expressed their interest in participating in this training. It
would be good to have more of you, particularly those of you with a broader
experience who could perhaps share your own examples of best practice.

If you would like to attend this brief training session, please notify Stephen Andrews,
Assistant — Supervision and Enforcement, by close of business Monday 2™ June
2014.

Kind regards,

Stephen Andrews

Stephen ANDREWS
Assistant, Supervision and Enforcement
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